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Termination of Dividend Reinvestment Plan 
 
The Board has resolved as part of its capital management strategy to 
terminate the Dividend Reinvestment Plan. 
 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 3.10.8 the Lifestyle Communities Dividend 
Reinvestment Plan that was activated on 10th August 2012 has now been 
terminated effective immediately. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Geoff Hollis 
CFO & Company Secretary 
Ph: (03) 9682 2249 
Email: geoff.hollis@lifestylecommunities.com.au 
 
About Lifestyle Communities 
Based in Melbourne, Victoria, Lifestyle Communities develops, owns and 
manages affordable independent living communities.  


